
Printed on: 09/08/2018 09:10:03

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

08/08/2018  17:49:532018/3110/P SUPPRT Batya stimler This looks to me like a very positive change to the building and the street scape. I do not see any reason to 

refuse this application especially as it will allow for better and more useable space on the top floor
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